
Hi Friends, 
 
We are busily making plans for Ash Wednesday and the season of Lent. I hope to have some 
announcements for you next week about the programs and worship opportunities for us at 
KFUMC.  Can you believe Lent is coming up?! How can it be that 2020 felt like a lifetime and 
2021 seems to be moving at lightspeed!? It still takes 24 hours for us to make our way around 
the sun. Right?... just checking   
 
In the meantime, here are some reminders for opportunities coming up. There is still time to 
sign up for the RightNow Video Library! 
 
 

RightNow Media Library 
 

 
 
We are excited about a new opportunity we have to share a new curriculum with you and your 
Family! 
We have subscribed to a new curriculum that gives us access to media that is free to you to 
download and participate in from RightNow Media. Our Sunday School programs, and Youth 
Ministries are already making plans to use the materials, but it also has lots of other offerings 
that may be of interest to you and your family, as well.  
 
We are so excited to invite you to join our new digital Bible study library! RightNow Media is a 
digital Bible study resource that offers over 20,000 resources for individual spiritual growth and 
spiritual growth within groups. If you would like access to over 20,000 Bible study resources, 
please follow these steps: 

1. To learn more about RightNow media, please watch this video: 
https://brandfolder.com/s/6wws5bvf88knp3cm6f2khg7  

2. Visit our Re-open Church website and register for “RightNow Media Invitation” to 
receive an invitation to join RightNow Media: https://reopen.church/r/yYVuCLI4  

3. Once you have registered on Re-open Church, church staff will send you an invitation 
email to register for RightNow Media. 

4. In your RightNow Media invitation email, click on the Get Started button. 
5. Create your RightNow Media profile. 
6. Explore and feed your soul! 

https://brandfolder.com/s/6wws5bvf88knp3cm6f2khg7
https://reopen.church/r/yYVuCLI4


 
As we are waiting for the day that we will once again be able to gather in person, this new 
option in curriculum allows us to have access to materials we can use in virtual meetings and/or 
in your own private study, in the safety and comfort of your home. Our launch for this resource 
is February 7th, so sign up and take a look! 
 

 
Christmas DVD’s and Music available 

Chuck Smith, our sound technician, has put together several Christmas memory DVD’s for our 
watching and listening enjoyment! If you would like one or both of these wonderful DVD’s, 
please call or stop by the church office and we will get one or two to you! Also available is a CD 
of Christmas music performed by our praise band and Margo. There is no charge for the CD or 
DVD’s. The Church number is 509-582-2163. 

• The one titled “KFUMC Christmas Bazaar” is a copy of this year’s Christmas Pageant 
featuring several children and youth from the church. It is a fun and creative rendition of 
the Christmas story! 

• The second one titled “KFUMC Christmas” is filled with beautiful Christmas music 
featuring: Sherry Arnold, Kurt Conrad, Rob Stafford, Amberley Almarode, Margo Cox 
and Jill Berg! 

• The CD is filled with Christmas classics by our praise team and some beautiful piano 
music by Margo Cox. 

Thank you to Chuck for sharing your talents and time with all of us!! 
 

Sunday Worship 
Do not forget that on Sunday at 10:30 am we will be posting our Sunday Worship Service on our 

YouTube Channel ( https://www.youtube.com/user/PiratesoftheColumbia). 

This week I will be preaching on the story of Jonah and the reminder that God’s love and care 

reaches even to those that we may consider “enemies”.  It is one of my favorite stories in all of 

Scripture! I hope you can tune in.  

 

Have a great week… and go wash your hands!  

 

Pastor Mark 
  
  
  

 

https://www.youtube.com/user/PiratesoftheColumbia

